MEMORANDUM

TO:

Council, SSC and AP Members

FROM:

Clarence G. Pautzke

Executive Director

DATE:

November 29, 1988

SUBJECT: Foreign Allocation Requests

ACTION REQUIRED

Review foreign allocation requests for 1989.

BACKGROUND

The Council office has received no foreign allocation requests for 1989. Preliminary estimates of 1989 TAC, DAP, JVP and TALFF released by the Council in October showed no groundfish resource available for TALFF. There was no foreign directed fishery for groundfish during 1988.